Morning Announcements

Friday, September 4, 2015
1. Student Council members interested in selling concessions during home volleyball games should see Lori in the office.  Workers are needed for next Thursday and Tuesday, September 22nd.
2. Coach Anderson is looking for someone to take stats during the varsity volleyball matches.  If interested please contact her as soon as possible.  
3. Beginning on Tuesday, the fitness center will be open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30-4:30 p.m. for open workouts.

4. There will be a Senior Homecoming Dance meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in Mrs. Geisler’s room.

LUNCH
Ravioli

Salad

The Garden Spot

Seasonal Fruit

Applesauce

Garlic Toast

